

## Our Neighborhood. Our Home. Our Future. NEIGHBORHOOD HOUSING SERVICES OF NEW YORK CITY, INC. 307 West 36th Street • 12th Floor • New York, NY 10018

Tel 212.519.2500 Fax 212.727.8171 www.nhsnyc.org

December 12, 2012

Mr. Ben Shavolian Stellar Development, LLC 425 Northern Boulevard, Suite 32 Great Neck, NY 11021

Dear Mr. Shavolian:

On behalf of the Neighborhood Housing Services of New York City's (NHS) Board of Directors, staff, and residents we serve, I want to express my appreciation for your generous contribution towards NHS' General Operating Fund. This contribution allows us to continue our mission to revitalize underserved neighborhoods by creating and preserving affordable housing and providing opportunities for homeownership education, financial assistance and community leadership.

Today, as we did 30 years ago; NHS envisions a city of healthy and sustainable communities. Your contribution helps us stay true to that vision. With the support of partners like you, we will continue to challenge ourselves to new achievements in years to come.

Our life changing success stories are numerous, and the impact on the individual quality of life is amazing. Your charitable contribution is truly important to us. I wish to thank you again for your support and hope we can count on you in the future.

Federal income tax law requires us to inform you that no goods or services were provided to you for your gift and that, therefore, the full amount of your gift is deductible for federal income tax purposes.

Jan.

Regards,

Bernell K. Grier

Chief Executive Officer

BKG/yh



